Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box b222 Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Monday 9 November 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
STAGE 3 END OF YEAR BOWLING REWARD DAY
Wednesday 9th December 2020
Campbelitown City Bowl, Leumeah

On Wednesday 9th December 2020, all students in Stage 3 are invited to attend an excursion to Campbelltown
City Bowl in Leumeah. Students will have a game of disco bowling and be provided with lunch.

Date: Wednesday 9% December 2020

Travel: Bus departing Kentlyn Public School 10:15am and returning at approximately 1:15pm
Clothing:  Sports uniform to be worn.

Cost: $25.00 - this covers bus fare, bowling and lunch.

Students will be given the following food choices:
Nuggets and chips with soft drink/water

Pie and chips with soft drink/water

Sausage roil and chips with soft drink/water

Hot dog and chips with soft drink/water

Fish cocktail and chips with soft drink/water

Please Note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of
school activities is dependent upon the continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an
appropriate attitude in all aspects of school life.

To enable your child to participate in this enjoyable day, please complete the permission note below and return
it with money to the office by Wednesday 2™ December 2020,

Thank you,
Tracey Rogers Androula Kavallaris
Relieving Assistant Principal Principal
Kentlyn Public School Bowling Day Wednesday, 9 December, 2020
Campbelltown City Bowl, Campbelitown
Money due in by Wednesday, 2™ December, 2020
I give permission for my child of class

to attend Campbelltown City Bowl on Wednesday 9™ December. I understand that travel to and from the venue
will be by bus. I also understand that my child's participation is subject to meeting the expectations outlined
above.

Lunch Choice:

Payment of $25.00 per student is enclosed OR Online payment receipt number:

Signed: Date:




